
State of Wisconsin 
DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 
810 W. MAPLE STREET 
SPOONER, WI 54801 

September 27,2013 

Mr. & Mrs. Swenson 
2794 E. Moose Rd. 
Dailyland, WI 54830 

Subject: Health Advisoty- Water Well Contamination 

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Swenson: 

Scott Walker, Governor 
Cathy Stepp, Secretary 

Telephone 608-266-2621 
Toll Free 1-888-936-7463 

TTY Access via relay- 711 
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Remediation & 
Redevelopment } 

This letter is to inform and advise you to stop using the drinking water for consumption. The Drinking Water 
Program has just become aware of the past water sampling results from the drinking water well located at 2794 E. 
Moose Road Daily land, Wisconsin. This infmmation was just relayed to me fi:om the Departments Remediation 
and Redevelopment pt:ogram. The sample results indicate that benzene is ill the drinking water at levels which 
exceed the Wisconsin Ch. NR 140 enforcement standard of Sppb. The laboratory results are enclosed. 

Information on the health effects ofthe contaminants can be found at http://www.atsdr.cdc.gov/toxfaqs/index.asp. 
Additional mformation regardmg volatile organic compounds like benzene can be found m the enclosed brochure. 

Based on the potential for contmued contamination and in accordance with requu·ements set forth under Section 
144.027(1)(b) Wisconsm Statutes, you may be eligible for the well compensation program. The well 
compensation program is a grant program that will pay up to 75% of eligible costs to provide a safe water supply. 
You must ftrst submit an application and receive Depatiment approval before any work can begm. You should 
also contact Ralph Smith of the Remediation and Redevelopment Program to leam whether your well may be 
eligible for replacement by the party that has caused the ground water contamination affectmg your well. 

The Depatiment appreciates your concem and cooperation. If you have any questions regardmg this letter or the 
lab results, please contact me at (715) 635-4027. For questions regarding the benzene remediation please contact 
Ralph Smith with the RR program at 608-261-6543. 

PJJ 
Jacob Sedivy 7 
Water Supply Specialist 

Cc: Steve Ales, Dave Johnson- DG/5 
Trent Sprague 
Patricia Schanen Douglas County Health Dept. 


